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Jo-Ann Taylor

From: Mark London [london@mvcommission.org]
Sent: Monday, October 15, 2012 11:42 AM
To: Jo-Ann Taylor (taylor@mvcommission.org)
Subject: FW: turbine regulations

 
 
From: Curtis Schroeder [mailto:schroeder@mvcommission.org]  
Sent: Monday, October 15, 2012 10:04 AM 
To: Mark London; 'Bill Veno' 
Subject: FW: turbine regulations 
 
 
 
Curtis E. Schroeder, CPA 
Administrator 
Martha's Vineyard Commission 
508-693-3453  x12 
http://www.mvcommission.org 
 
From: jane schlesinger [mailto:janeschlesingersantafe@gmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, October 15, 2012 8:04 AM 
To: info@mvcommission.org 
Cc: janeschlesingersantafe@gmail.com 
Subject: turbine regulations 
 
Hello, 
 
recommendations for inclusion in laws covering turbines on Martha's Vineyard 
 
1.  Any windmill or turbine of any height  on any property is subject to public review with  notifications in 
newspapers posters, other communication methodologies, once a permit of any kind is requested. 
 
2. All abutters are notified of the request for a  permit for a windmill, turbine of any height specifically  by mail, 
email, phone  
 
3. public meetings for comment are held 
 
4. each  request for a permit for a turbine must include a management plan which is crafted by the person 
requesting a turbine and the abutters 
 
5. Appropriate committees consider reasonable parameters having  thoroughly studied all pertinent laws.  
 
6. No turbine request is to move forward without rights of abutters being included in the process.  
 
Just found out about the deadline. Sorry for the delay 
 
Sincerely, 
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Jane Schlesinger 
58 Eddy Farm Rd 
Chilmark 
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